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Star Fruits

Yorkshire High

Dijon Avenue

York

YO24 3DD

«Address»
«County»
«Postcode»
Today’s Date 

Dear «NAME»
Yorkshire High is opening a brand new juice bar in conjunction with Starbucks Coffee. The Juice Bar will sell a range of healthy drinks and energy bars. The bar will be situated in the school canteen and will be open every break and lunchtime. 

I am writing to invite you to the launch event which will be held on 28th February 2008 at 12.30pm, beginning in the main hall.

If you would like to attend please fill in the reply slip below and return it to school no later than 1st October 2007. I thank you in anticipation and look forward to seeing you at our event.

Yours sincerely

D.Aldred

Head of ICT

